
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 17 May 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
To watch the ‘open’ part of the 
meeting live or when it suits you, 
visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings.

South Gippsland Shire Council News

FROM INSPIRATION TO 
DESTINATION
Saturday 20 May from 8.30am
An engaging day jam packed with 
ideas presented by guest host 
Gilbert Rochecouste and a variety 
of workshops. Book online now: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
inspiration-destination
REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for 
the following:
RFT/371 – Management and 
Cleaning of Leongatha Memorial Hall 
Complex.

Tenders close at 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 23 May 2023.
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you!
Check out our current vacant positions 
here: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

2023 Flu Vaccinations
Flu immunisation sessions will be held 
in Leongatha, Foster and Korumburra for 
$25 per person. 

As winter approaches, so does the flu 
season. Every year, influenza affects 
millions of people, leading to missed 
work and school days and sometimes 
even hospitalisation. Fortunately, getting 
vaccinated against the flu is a simple and 
effective way to protect yourself and your 
community from this potentially deadly 
virus.

This year, Council is providing flu 
immunisations in Leongatha, Korumburra 
and Foster, making it easier than ever to 
get your shot.

Getting vaccinated against the flu not 
only protects you but also those around 
you. It’s particularly important for those 
at higher risk of serious complications 
from the flu, such as children, the 
elderly, pregnant women, and those with 

underlying health conditions. By getting 
immunised, you’re helping to create herd 
immunity, which means that more people 
in the community are protected, making it 
less likely to spread.

If you’re still unsure about getting 
vaccinated, please talk to your 
healthcare provider. They can answer 
any questions you may have and provide 
more information about the safety and 
effectiveness of the flu vaccine. South 
Gippsland Shire Council flu immunisation 
sessions will be held on:

Monday 15 May at the Foster War 
Memorial Hall

Monday 22 May at Korumburra Coal Creek

Tuesday 30 May at Leongatha Memorial 
Hall. 

To book your immunisation please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/flu

Three-year-old and four-year-old kindergarten 
registration for 2024 are NOW OPEN.

Kindergarten registration is centralised 
through Council. Simply complete the form 
and nominate your kindergarten preferences. 
Registrations must be lodged by 30 June to 
receive a fi rst-round offer.

For more information, please phone 5662 9200.

To register go to: www.southgippsland.vic.
gov.au/centralenrolment

2024 Kindergarten 
Registration 
Now Open


